“IT IS OUR MISSION IN NORTH AYRSHIRE SCHOOLS TO GIVE EVERY ONE OF OUR YOUNG PEOPLE THE BEST POSSIBLE NURTURING EDUCATION THAT BUILDS STRONG, CONFIDENT, CAPABLE AND RESILIENT YOUNG ADULTS.”OTHER NEWS …..

SPORT RELIEF INTER HOUSE COMPETITIONS
OUR HWB YOUNG  AMBASSADORS AND SPORTS LEADERS SET UP AND LED INTER HOUSE COMPETITONS EVERY AFTERNOON LAST WEEK.  

HERE ARE THE RESULTS:
S1 BASKETBALL –PARKEND
S1 NETBALL – ASHGROVE
S2 BASKETBALL –PARKEND
S3 BADMINTON GIRLS – WARNER
S3 BADMINTON BOYS – WARNER
S4 DODGEBALL – WARNER

WELL DONE TO EVERYONE WHO TOOK PART!
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NORTH AYRSHIRE HWB STRATEGY 2017-2022
This strategy was launched at the end of  last year. Auchenharvie Academy is aiming to contribute to the authority vision of creating an environment where everyone can make a positive contribution to the wellbeing of each individual child and young person within the school and the wider community, and so increase attainment and potential.  We are making good progress with our  3 year whole school HWB strategy having implemented many of the experiences and events highlighted on this as well as additional elements that have been created through establishing new school partnerships.  

STEP UP – GIRLS MAKE YOUR MOVE
The project now has 35 girls signed up to the programme. They are still taking referrals for anyone who is interested in getting involved.



[bookmark: _GoBack]Co-ordinator Nikki Caig has set up an activity session after school every Monday and Wednesday.  The group are trying out various different sports and fitness activities during these sessions. There is also a lunchtime drop in hub on Monday and Wednesday in B17 where the group have chats about what the girls want to try.  A health and fitness fun day is being arranged in the school over the Easter holidays.  A date and time for this has still to be confirmed.  

ACTIVE BOYS DAY
Following the success of the Active Girls day back in September and the boys voicing their opinion on having a day for them too, the PE department will be working with Active Schools to set this up in June.  Watch this space for more details.
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